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          15th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Careers programme and raising awareness and aspirations for Higher Education study, we 

are delighted to be able to offer a visit to Oxford University - Exeter College. We would like to invite your 

son/daughter to attend and find out more about Higher Education and studying at one of the UK’s most 

selective Universities. 

 

The day will consist of an Introduction to Oxford University, a student Q&A session, a tour of Exeter 

College sites with current students, lunch in College Halls and an Academic Taster session.  Exeter 

College may be able to offer a choice of Humanities or STEM subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering, 

Maths) taster session.  

 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 23rd October 2024, we will travel by school minibus and students 

will need to arrive at school by 7.45am ready to depart at 8.00am.  We will aim to return by 5.30pm so 

please make arrangements to collect your child at that time. 

 

Students will not be required to wear school uniform but should be dressed smartly for the event and 

lunch is provided by Exeter College.  There is no charge for this trip. 

 

If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this event, please provide your consent via School 

Gateway by Friday 18th October.  When doing so, please use the comments box to advise which taster 

session your child would prefer (STEM or Humanities) and also details of any dietary requirements.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Karl Musson  

Deputy Headteacher: Curriculum and Standards 

 


